THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

17 April, 2014

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 26, March 2014 concerning the four, one-day structured dialogues,
mandated by General Assembly Resolution 68/210, to consider possible arrangements for a
facilitation mechanism to promote the development, transfer and dissemination of clean and
environmentally sound technologies, 1 have the honor to inform that I have decided to
appoint H.E. Mr., Paul Seger, Permanent Representative of Switzerland, and H.E. M.
Guilherme de Aguiar Patriota, Deputy Permanent Representative of Brazil to moderate the
dialogues on my behalf.

I trust that you will extend to them your full cooperation and support.

As indicated in my previous letter, the first two of these dialogues will take place on 29 and
30 April, 2014, the Programme for which will follow shortly.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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John W. Ashe

To All Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations




